

## Carter of North Branch Construction earns Certified Safety Professional credential

January 06, 2023 - Front Section



Don Carter

Concord, NH Don Carter, safety specialist at North Branch Construction has earned the Board of Certified Safety Professionals (BCSP) Certified Safety Professional (CSP) credential. The CPS has met the gold standard of safety, health, and environmental (SH&E) credentials and has achieved the industry's most-recognized SH&E certification. Candidates for the CSP credential must have a bachelor's degree and have achieved the organization's work experience requirements before completing their studies for the certification and passing the CSP examination. The CSP credential is maintained by meeting ongoing recertification requirements.

"Safety on our jobsites is our number one priority," said Joseph Campbell, president of North Branch Construction. "Don Carter has been an integral part of the continued success of our Safety Program at North Branch Construction. We greatly appreciate his efforts to always be at the forefront of his field through continuing education and experience in the safety field."

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540